
Bits and Pieces # 17

This is from the Clearwater chapter newsletter, the Drumbeat, Aug. 2012 issue. Editor Sue Morse

It’s about the latest VA info. President Hodges gives the web site, which I poked around on. It was very easy to

use, I thought. I only took a paragraph from his article. To read the whole thing, type moaafl.org into the

Google search bar, find the Florida Council of Chapters home page, click on “chapters”, then scroll to Clearwater

and click on their web page.

___________________________________________________________

I attended a very informative gathering called VISN 8 Management Assistance Council, put on by the VA

Sunshine Healthcare Network. VISN 8 is the largest service area within the Veterans Health Administration.

Covers South Georgia, Florida and Puerto Rico. Most of the info was about all the new and improved ways

service can be had. A relatively new site is www.myhealth.va.gov, which should make all contact with the VA

easier.

President
LTC Steven P. Hodges, USA Ret
Presidents Message

____________________________________________________________

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd bits and pieces of news that I glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is

to pass those items along to other chapters if we think someone else might be able to use them. If we trade our

useful bits and pieces around, we can all get better and stronger. If you have something your chapter has done

that you think others might be able to use, please contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and

I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, Perky Pushover of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.



Some people catch fish – we catch branches! (not so good eating, though)


